
No. 340 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Wood to the Minister for Transport: 
 

Proposed extension of the bicycle path from Howard Springs Road to 
Coolalinga along the old rail corridor 

 
1. Has the design work for this extension been completed? 
 
A concept report investigating potential options for developing the path was 
completed recently.  
 
The report considers three treatment options for the proposed path, ranging from a 
cleared track to a sealed asphalt path.  Options will be presented to Government for 
consideration in the 2016-17 budget process. 
 
2. When can we expect the new extension to be given a budget allocation? 
 
With the initial concept investigations complete and a construction estimate available 
this project can now be considered through the 2016-17 budget processes. 

 
3. When can we expect the work to be completed? 
 
Detailed design and construction of the path is expected to take approximately 
12 months. 

 
____________________ 

 


